
 
 
Little Miss Tator Tot & Mr Fry Guy – Registration Form 

Tator Days 2025, July 13-20. 

Eagle Lake residents, going into kindergarten through second grade, are invited to join the Little Miss 

Tator Tot and Mr Fry Guy Coronation. Please fill out this application and email to 

eaglelakepageantcommittee@gmail.com or drop off at City Hall by Friday, June 27th. The deadline is 

firm, so please submit applications timely. Thank you! 

Important Dates 

Required Parent/Child Meeting:  Thursday, July 10th at 6:30pm – 7:00pm at Eagle Lake American Legion. 

During this time, we learn how to properly introduce your child, and your child will learn what to expect 

for coronation. 

Coronation:  Sunday, July 13th at 3:45pm (arrival time.) Event begins at 4:00pm. 

Parade:  Saturday, July 19th at 12:15-12:30 pm (check-in time.) Parade begins at 1:00pm.  

Applicant Information 
 

Full Name: 
  

Age: 
 

Parent/Guardian(s) name(s): 
 

Cell Phone: 
  

Email: 
  

Pets? 
  

What do you want to be when 
you grow up?    

What do you like to do for fun? 
  

Favorite Food: 
 

 
What Superpower would you choose and why? 
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Often asked questions: 

●​ Does my child have to live/be a resident of Eagle Lake if they go to the Elementary School here? 

○​ Yes, they have to be an Eagle Lake resident, being enrolled in the Eagle Lake Elementary 

School does not qualify them for the pageant.  

●​ Does my child need to be enrolled at Eagle Lake Elementary School to participate? 

○​ No, they do not need to attend Eagle Lake Elementary School to participate. They must 

meet the grade requirements and be an Eagle Lake resident. 

●​ Can my child participate again if they have done so in the past? 

○​ Yes, they can re-enter the Littles Pageant each year until they either age out or are 

crowned.  

●​ What if my child lives in more than one household? 

○​ As long as one legal parent/guardian is a resident of Eagle Lake there are no restrictions. 

A close, non-legal relative does not qualify as the child's household.  


